


Newsletter item for schools – MACS Digital Ambition Consultation

Melbourne Archdiocese Catholic Schools (MACS) is developing a Digital Ambition and is seeking input into the ambition from school communities across the Archdiocese of Melbourne. 

The MACS Digital Ambition is a statement of how we will enable our MACS 2030 Strategy through a contemporary technology experience for all. Importantly, it will set out how we will provide students, staff, and whole school communities with safe, simple, intuitive, and innovative digital experiences.

To ensure our Digital Ambition is aligned with the needs of our school communities, MACS is inviting and encouraging you to participate in this consultation process by:
· Reviewing the Digital Ambition Draft for Consultation. Link
· Providing feedback to the targeted questions via a quick online survey. This link will remain open until Friday 26 May. Survey Link 
· Attend online ‘drop-in’ sessions where the MACS team will be happy to answer any questions directly. There is a dedicated session for parents and families on Monday 22 May 2023 - 7:00 – 8:00pm. Click here to join the meeting 




